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ANGLO AMERICAN RESPONSE 
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide a response to the Aurizon Network May 2016 
Extension DAAU.   
 
In the interests of an expedited resolution of the transitional and final reference tariffs, 
including revenue cap adjustments, and in anticipation of a final approved 2014 AU ‘UT4’ by 
30 June 2016, Anglo American supports the basis for dealing with these matters in the May 
2016 Extension DAAU submitted by Aurizon Network (whilst reserving its rights in respect of 
the other related but not yet approved aspects referred to therein) and otherwise supports 
the QRC regarding its submission on the EC. 
 


